
Fountain Hill Cemetery Association, Inc. 
57 High Street, Deep River, CT 06417 

  
Acting under our association bylaws Section 3.3.d Special Meetings, Fountain Hill 
Cemetery Association president Richard Forristall has scheduled a Special Meeting 
for Monday, October 15, 2018, at the Smith Town Hall, 7:00 pm in Conference 
Room B  to discuss and  possibly act on items related to the Green Burial Section, 
including, but not limited to, the following : 
 
1. Action Item: Authorization of an expenditure not to exceed $2000 for the 
purpose of grading the Green Burial Section; 
 
2. Action Item:  Designating a section of the Fountain Hill Cemetery adjacent to the 
Beth Shalom Section as the Green Burial Section;  
 
3.  Possible Action Item: Discuss, and possibly act on, a more suitable name for 
what has previously been referred to as The Green Burial Section;  
 
4. Conversation with Sam Fulginiti, Robinson, Wright, Weymer Funeral Directors,  
to discuss requirements and related topics related to Green Burials; 
 
5. Plan for finalizing Green Burial Section implementation 
 
Arthur R. Thompson 
Secretary 
 


